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Together Everyone Achieves More 

 
 

 
 

 
  

  

            

Attendance last week: Jade 97.1%, Opal 97.1%, Onyx 97.4%, Garnet 

90.8%, Crystal 96.2%, Amethyst 96.2% 

 

 

We have only been in school for four days this week but there is so 

much going on. In every class I visit the children are engaged in their 

learning, happy and full of interesting questions. 

In our most recent pupil survey 98% of pupils agree or strongly agree in 

that they enjoy coming to Corsham Regis.  

On Tuesday, Amethyst class went to The Corsham School to experience 

‘Big school’. They took part in an exciting Science lesson and completed 

an orienteering task around the grounds.  I was so very proud of how 

they conducted themselves, they looked almost ready for the next step 

in their education. The question is, are we ready to say ‘goodbye’ and let 

them go? Exciting times ahead! 

Have a lovely weekend everyone! 

Mrs Abby Symons 

 

Workers of the Week 

 

Jacob from Amethyst, for contributing so many fabulous sentences to the 

classroom Reading working wall. 

Lincoln in Opal class for his improved growth mindset and 

independence, especially with his writing. 

Evan in Crystal Class for his excellent Maths! 

Thea in Jade Class worked really hard when learning about equal 

groups. She can now identify equal and unequal groups and 

explain that each group has to have the same amount to make it 

equal. 

Rhys in Onyx Class for his informative pollution poster. 

All of Garnet Class for working so very hard with different teachers this 

week, you have made us all very proud. 

 

 

 

 

 

Watch this space our  

whole school display 

it’s nearly complete! 

Welcome to the world 

Maximillian Laurence 

Randall. Congratulations 

to Mrs Randall and her 

husband.
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